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This proposal concerns me greatly because: A dangerous precedent of over riding local planning 
laws - set by the current Qld government - could potentially become the 'norm'   In recent years, I 
was so pleased to hear that the Victoria Park area was earmarked by BCC for revegetation as an 
inner city green space - if the stadiums go ahead, it seems that this was an empty promise. This is 
makes me feel both sad and angry that the positive - that so many Brisbane residents were 
overjoyed to hear - could be just turned on its head. Trust in our democratic system of managing 
our local environments will be eroded if the current Qld government is given over riding powers. A 
lack of trust in this system undermines the happiness of Queensland residents.  
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